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WATERMAIN FLUSHING PROGRAM

THE MT. PULASKI WATER DEPARTMENT WILL BE FLUSHING THE
WATERMAINS ON THE FOLLOWING DATES:

TUESDAY, APRIL 16TH & WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17TH

WE WILL BE FLUSHING THE SYSTEM IN THE EVENING, 
FROM 10:00 PM TO 4:00 AM.

                 THE WATERMAIN FLUSHING WILL CAUSE THE WATER TO 
BECOME CLOUDY. THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  THE CLOUDINESS WILL 
LAST APPROXIMATELY 1 DAY AFTER EACH FLUSHING.  LAUNDRY SHOULD 
BE SCHEDULED ACCORDINGLY.

SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL CITY HALL AT 792-3222

THANK YOU,
THE MT. PULASKI WATER DEPARTMENT
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